
Columbia City Park Board Minutes 

August 24, 2020 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park Board Vice President Larry Walter 

Park Board Secretary Roger Ferrell 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

Also in Attendance: 

Park Superintendent Mark Green  

Absent: 

Park President Keith Nickolson 
 

Park Board Member Mark Ellis 

After reviewing the minutes of the July 27, 2020 meeting, Roger Ferrell made a motion to approve the 

minutes, which is seconded by Kim Varga, to accept the minutes as submitted.  On the call of the vote, 

all voted aye. 

Park Superintendent Mark Green announced the parks department is in the process of hiring a new 

maintenance staff employee within the next couple of weeks. 

Mark stated the Aquatic Center is still open on the weekends till Labor Day. The official last day for this 

season will be September 7, 2020. Green announced the maintenance staff will begin winterizing the 

Aquatic Center and preparing for the Ice Rink.  

Green stated the Fireworks will be September 26th with a “Drive In” Fireworks Show. The park will open 

at 6:00PM, and then it will close once 500 cars have entered. Fireworks show will begin at approximately 

8PM.   

Green announced JFL Football is on Tuesday & Thursday nights at Morsches Park. Green stated lots of 

disinfectant has been purchased for equipment and balls. Before practice coaches take all players 

temperatures.  

Mark stated we will be getting a new playground at Patriotic Park. The playground should arrive early 

October with installation mid-October.   

 

The next meeting will be September 21, 2020. 

 

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department. 

 

 


